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Update: The due date of the pubtic consultation has been extended to 31 May, ZO1g.

The Minister for the community and Voluntary sector, Hon peeni Henare, has
announced that pubtic consultation for the Charities Act review witt take ptace in March
and April next year.

lnitiatty ptanned for the end of this year, pubtic consultation witt now take place in 2019
to ensure there is enough time for good, quatity engagement and ensure a successfuI
consultation process.

The press retease from the Department of InternatAffairs can be found hererf .

More information about the review, inc[uding contact detaits for the review team, can
be found hererf .
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